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I stand in opposition of SB 1590.  

 

As a Portland resident and kayaker, I care for the other boaters, and flora and fauna 

of the Willamette River. The large waves generated by wake boats are large and 

dangerous.  SB 1589 was passed in 2022 was because it was “necessary for the 

immediate preservation of the public peace, health and safety.” Nothing has 

changed, and the restriction on wake boarding on the Newberg Pool is still 

necessary. 

 

Please vote against SB 1590. 

 

Thank you, 

Victoria Wieldt 


